
Brandywine Valley Hemophilia Foundation 

P.O. 56 

Pocopson, PA 19366 

Application for funding 

Hemophilia Federation of America 

April 13-15, 2023 

Sea World Renaissance Hotel, Orlando, Florida 

BVHF is offering an opportunity to fund attendance at the Annual Symposium 
sponsored by the Hemophilia Federation of American for 2 individuals, or a child 
and parent, whose lives are connected to the hemophilia/bleeding order 
community within our service area. Registration, travel and lodging expenses for 
a maximum of $2000 will be paid for those whose applications are selected. 

If your attendance at the Annual Meeting is funded by BVHF, you are agreeing to 
submit a brief synopsis of your time at the Conference, including insights and 
information gained. The follow up statement will be distributed to our Board and 
must be submitted by May 31, 2023.  You are required to participate fully in the 
events of the Symposium and the activities scheduled by BVH while there.  One 
of our Board members will attend the Symposium and help you with any 
concerns you might have.  You are agreeing we have your permission to post 
your statement to the Board on our website, hopefully encouraging others to 
take advantage of this opportunity. 

Important dates 

Deadline for application is February 17, 2023 

Notifications of funding will be provided by February 28, 2023 

Summation to BVH Board by May 12, 2023 



Applications and follow up statements should be returned to 

aamathis07@gmail.com 

APPLICATION TO FUND ATTENDANCE TO HFA’S ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM, 2023 

Name___________________________________   Age_________ 

Name___________________________________   Age_________ 

Address 

Phone Cell phone 

Email Address 

Treatment Center 

Name 

         Contact Person_______________________ Phone____________ 



Address the following statements 

1. Provide a statement of your current involvement with the
hemophilia/bleeding disorder community.

2. Explain how you think your present life situation, personal and/or
professional, would be enriched by attendance at the Annual Meeting.

3. How might you use the experiences and information gained at the
Conference to bring back information and ideas that would benefit
members of your family and others in the hemophilia community?

4. Why would your attendance be of benefit to Brandywine Valley
Hemophilia?

5. List the dates of proposed attendance.

6. Provide an estimate of expenses.

Return completed application to: 
Ann Mathis at    

aamathis07@gmail.com

All applications must be received no later than FEBRUARY 17, 2023 

All applicants will be notified by FEBRUARY 28, 2023 

Applications can also be mailed to: 

      Agnesann Mathis, Scholarship Chair 
      121 Victoria Gardens Drive        

 Kennett Square, PA  19348 




